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Memo 

To: William Seabi Date: 29 June 2017 

Company: Exxaro Central Coal (Pty) Ltd  From: Andrew Caddick 

Copy to: Malusi Buthelezi Project #: 499507 

Subject: Note for the Record of Pre Application Meeting with the Department of Mineral Resources 

 

1 Introduction and Presentation 

A presentation was presented to the Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) on the proposed 
expansion of Pit 1 and the proposed water pipeline from Dorstfontein East to Dorstfontein West Mine.  

The proposed listed activities in terms of the National Environmental Management Act (Act No. 17 of 
1998) (NEMA) which will be applied for are the following: 

 Governmental Notice Regulation 983 Activity 10, 12, 19, 24, 28, and 34; 
 Governmental Notice Regulation 984 Activity 6. 17, and 21.  

The Environmental Impact Assessment process will commence following the submission of the 
application. The scoping report will be submitted for a 30-day commenting period as required by the 
EIA regulations.  

The initial public participation process has stated and site notices and newspaper adverts have been 
placed in the public domain. This has been done prior to the submission of the application form to 
ensure sufficient time during the scoping phase to address concerns from interested and affected 
parties sufficiently.  

The Department of Mineral Resources (DMR) accepted the proposed way forward and mentioned that 
they will provide comments on the reports as soon as they receive them. It was requested that two 
copies of the application are submitted to the DMR and addressed to the Chief Director.  
 

 
Regards 

SRK Consulting (South Africa) (Pty) Ltd 

  
Andrew Caddick  
Senior Environmental Scientist 
 






